
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

Dalton, Georgia; August, 2020 

  
Dear Pastor and Church: 

 

It is a joy for me to be able to share with you, your family and your precious congregation a little of what the 

wonderful hand of our blessed Savior has done for us and in us here at Tabernacle Baptist Church.  

As you know, we have already been praying throughout this year and raising faith-promise pledges for the construction 

of our Fellowship Hall in the first stage. How thankful we are to the Lord that we set a goal for the first stage ahead of 

time, and we are very happy to see how the Lord has prospered this plan and met this 

great need. 

 

These last two months we have had the opportunity to meet in-person again, with the 

necessary precautions, given the circumstances that prevail worldwide. We are so 

thankful to the Lord for allowing us to be present in the church building to listen to 

the Word of God and have fellowship with our brothers in Christ. We are still 

continuing with the live broadcast for those who are unable to be at the church in 

person for some reason. 

 

 

In the month of July, the church family were kind enough to share a birthday cake with their servant. I know that I am not deserving, 

but I can see the love of God through those who so lovingly did not want to overlook this day . 

I also thank the Lord for continuing to give us the opportunity to share His blessed 

Gospel of Salvation with the lost, which fills us with joy. It’s been a blessing to see 

people more receptive to accepting a tract or coming to hear a Gospel talk. In fact, we 

have had several visitors come to church, both people who have personally received a 

tract or have been witnessed to in person, as well as from people who pass by the 

church building and come in and listen. Glory to God! 

In the month of August, our beloved missionary Carlos Henderson came to visit 

us, and it was a blessing to have him again among us. He shared the Word of 

God with us, even though his health has not been good, as he is struggling a 

little with his blood pressure. Please pray for this dear brother. 

 

 

News from Roberto and Josefina Diaz 

100% 



This month, our beloved Pastor Sammy Allen—who was a key piece that God used 

miraculously during these years of ministry here in the state of Georgia—went home to 

be in the presence of the Lord. Without a doubt we will miss him very much, as his 

integrity and love for souls had a great influence on our personal, family, and ministerial 

lives. 

 

Among the visitors we have had, was a family whose father suffered 

the death of his wife some time ago. He has six children, including one daughter who has special needs.  

 

We were blessed, as a church, to be able to support them in their 

home with certain needs that they had. What a blessing it is to be 

able to help others! 

We have visited (to the extent that we can) some brothers who have 

been suffering from illness and others who have had surgery, and we have seen the 

encouragement this has brought into their lives. 

Finally, I cannot forget to thank God for you, your family, and your congregation, as they 

are the ones who hold the ropes so that we, as missionaries, can carry out the work that 

the Lord of the harvest has appointed us to do here in the state of Georgia, more 

effectively. Please receive a warm hug from my family and Tabernacle Baptist Church. 

God bless you. 

 

Prayer Requests: 

• The power of the Holy Spirit 

• The construction of our Hall of Fellowship. 

• For wisdom in preparing for our Second Anniversary celebration. 

•For our health 

 

 

 

 

Your missionaries in Dalton, Georgia; The Diaz Family 

 
"Finally, brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord  

may have free course, and be glorified, even as it is with you….” 
2 Thessalonians 3:1 
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